
May 9, 2021 – Vaccine Benefit 
 
Hello, this is Chris Fritsch, Superintendent of the Pendleton School District. 
 
In partnership with Umatilla County Public Health, I urge county residents to 
seriously consider the positive individual and community benefits of receiving a 
COVID vaccination.  People who are vaccinated greatly reduce or eliminate 
their chances of contracting the virus while helping protect those around them.  
Vaccinations are critical to “community immunity”; please do your part! 
 
We are the Pendleton School District, and together, we are committed to every 
student, every day! 


